## St. Ann School

324 N. Harrison St. Stoughton, WI 53589 (608) 873-3343 www.stanns-school.org email stanns@stanns-school.org

# Wednesday Memn



Total for 18 Lunches for Nov.: \$52.20

Monday, Nov. 18 Supervision Tuesday, Nov. 19 **Supervision** Wednesday, Nov. 20 **Supervision** Thursday, Nov. 21 **Supervision** Friday, Nov. 22

Supervision

**BBQ Chicken Sandwich** Milbrath, Villarreal **Nachos & Cheesy Ground Beef** Kuhn, Danninger **Scalloped Potatoes and Ham** 

Hellenbrand, McGee **Rotini and Meatsauce** Milbrath, Hellenbrand **Breaded Chicken Patty** Milota, McGee



## **Family Bingo Night**

Friday, November 15, 7 PM in the gym

Bring your family for a fun night of bingo and laughs. This is a free event but we will be collecting food for the Stoughton Food Pantry at the door.

### PIE BAKE AND TAKE!!!!!!

The Family Enrichment Committee invites you to a Pie Bake & Take on Nov. 23rd from 2-5 pm. Come to the gym and make up to 4 pies from scratch (apple and pumpkin) to eat at home and to donate!



LUNCE

We provide it all...just come with your family and enjoy cooking together!

Please email Virginia Carrano at virginia.carrano@stoughton.k12.wi.us to RSVP by Nov 17 so we can estimate the amount of materials we will need. The extra pies will be made available for purchase at \$6/pie or 2 for \$10 and sold after Mass on Sat. & Sun. and before/after school on Mon. If refrigerated, they will still be good on Thanksgiving Day!

\*We would be most grateful for donations of fresh apples, canned pumpkin, sugar, flour, & cans of sweetened condensed milk, and 9" disposable pie tins. A donation box is available in the alcove across form the school office and are appreciated by Nov. 17. Please BYOPP (bring Your Own Pie Pan) if possible, to take your own pie home in.

COOK FOOD YOU LOVE WITH PEOPLE YOU LOVE...WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US!



Black Friday is almost here. Be pre-Support our School! pared for your holiday shopping

with Scrip. Drop off paper orders in the school office and complete your online orders by 3:00 PM on Monday, November 18, to be included in the next order. If you prefer, you may phone, text, or email your order to Diane Neumeyer at neumeyerdiane@yahoo.com or (608) 235-3274.

## **Quarterly and Monthly** Tuition due on Friday, November 15.



This Thursday is the last day to order before Thanksgiving! Do not forget that this is pie month! The more desserts ordered, the more extra profit we earn! Stock up for the holidays! If you order \$90 or more and use the promo code NOVBONUS vou get a free dessert plate and server. Remember to qualify for the Freequent Buyer Hanging Organizer! Make two purchases of \$40 or more between September and November then a third in December to receive it at pick up in December. All orders need to be in by Thursday 11/14. Paper orders need to be put in the Market Day box outside the teacher's lounge by 3pm and on line orders at marketday.com by 11pm. Pick up is on Monday 11/18 in the gym at 4:30-6pm. Please let me know if you can not pick up your order. There is very limited space in the freezer. Any questions call Koreen at 712-4126 or email at jhkuhn@charter.net



## Principal's Corner

## "We must pray without tiring..."

Today we celebrate the feast of one of my favorite saints, St. Frances Xavier Cabrini. Frances was born in Lombardy, Italy in 1850, one of thirteen children. At age eighteen, she desired to become a religious sister but was turned down because of her poor health. A priest friend asked her to teach in a girls' school and she stayed for six years. At the request of her Bishop, she founded the Missionary Sisters of the Sacred Heart to care for poor children in schools and hospitals. All of her life Frances had wanted to be a missionary to China, but instead Pope Leo XIII urged her to go to the United States in 1889 to work among the Italian immigrants. She and her sisters worked in cities such as New York and Chicago, founding hospitals and starting schools and orphanages. Frances worked tirelessly to help people in need until her death on December 22, 1917 in Chicago.

Today, St. Frances Cabrini's work is continued by the Missionary Sisters of the Sacred Heart in England, France, Spain, the United States and South and Central America. They bring hope to others following her example by caring for those who are homeless, sick, elderly and poor In 1946, Frances Xavier Cabrini became the first American citizen to be canonized as saint by Pope Pius XII.

As the holidays of Thanksgiving and Christmas quickly approach, I pray that our hearts may be open to the needs of others. May we follow the example of St. Frances Xavier Cabrini as we, too, involve ourselves in activities of sharing our time, talent and treasures with those in need.

~ Joan Leonard

#### **Progress Reports**

Just a reminder that today the students in Grades 1-8 will be receiving their first quarter progress reports. This is the third year that St. Ann School has used a standards based progress report. Standards define what a child must know and be able to do in every curriculum area. These standards will allow students and parents to be more aware of what is expected of students. The progress report includes and achievement grade, which indicates how successfully the student has met the established standards and has achieved academically. Also included on the progress report is an assessment of Social Development and Work Habits, which guides the students to be respectful and loving Christian young men and women and successful students. After receiving your child(ren)'s progress report, please call your child(ren)'s teacher(s) if you have any questions regarding your child(ren)'s progress.

#### **Special Thank Yous**

A special thank you is extended to Rachel Langenohl and her committee of parent volunteers for providing the food for the Grandparent/Special Persons Day on Friday, November 8. A special thank you is extended to the following parents who served the brunches and helped with the set-up and clean-up of this special day: Judy Apel. Kim Cisewski, Jen Hanson, Jodi Herbst, Lisa Howard, Michelle Matheny, Marcie Ross, Candi Sarbacker, Melissa and Dave Sisler, Gina Sorensen, Emily Wicks, Deanna Wiese, Jen Gille, Joan McCormick and Rachel Langenohl. It is always a wonderful day to thank our Grandparents/Special Persons and to showcase our school.

A special thank you is extended to all students and families who contributed to our Halloween food collection for the Catholic Multicultural Center.